
Dear Dr. Azuma 

It is our pleasure to inform you that the ECR 2020 Scientific Exhibition Jury 
awarded a Certificate of Merit to your poster. 

C-12611 – Detectability of renal cell carcinoma on CT in Japanese patients by 
using an AI algorithm with US patient data 

Congratulations! 

You or a co-author can pick up the award certificate during ECR 2020 at the 
EPOS service desk (located in the ECR Online & EPOS Lounge, 1st level) from 
Wednesday, March 11th – Saturday, March 14th between 8:00-18:00 and 
Sunday, March 15th between 8:00-14:00. 

In case that your award cannot be not picked up during ECR 2020 we send the 
award via post to the following address. 

University of Miyazaki  5200 Kihara, Kiyotake, Miyazaki, JAPAN 

If this address is not accurate or if you would like it sent to another address, 
please let us know as soon as it is convenient to you. 

After ECR 2020 your poster will be published and noted that it was awarded on 
the EPOS Online Viewing platform. 

If you have any questions, please let us know. 

We look forward to seeing you soon at ECR 2020 in Vienna. 

With best regards, 
The EPOS Team 

 


